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Article of the month 

Article 12: The right to give your opinion, and for 

adults to listen and take you seriously. 

 

 

Congratulations to all the boys and girls who made 

their First Holy Communion earlier this month. We 

hope you had a lovely day with your families! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are delighted to announce that we have been 

taking part in the ‘Scoil Spreagtha’ scheme during 

2024/2025. 

Cuireann se gliondar orainn cur in iul daoibh go 

mbeidh muid pairteach sa sceim chreidiunaithe 

‘Scoil Spreagtha’ don bliain 2024/2025. 

Classes in Rang 3 (P3) to Pang 7 (P7), have been 
enjoying weekly Irish Language lessons. 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports Day  
 

Tuesday 3rd June 

Primary 1  9:00 

Primary 2  9:50 

Primary 3  10:40 

Sunnyside Rooms  11:20 

 

Wednesday 4thJune 

Primary 4 9:00 

Primary 5  9:50 

Primary 6 10:40 

Primary 7  11:20 

Summer Fun Night 
Friday 6th  

                      5:30-7:30pm 
Holy Rosary is such a diverse community and we know 
that our parents have many skills and talents. Would any 
of you be willing to share these at this event? 
So, any singers, dancers, musicians, artists or anyone 
who would like to share their culture with the rest of the 
school community please get in touch – we’d love to hear 
from you! 

 



 
 

Mr Tomes class were presented with an award for 

the school, after participating in the NIRN Zero 

Waste Pilot Program. The got to meet the Lord 

Mayor while celebrating their achievement. Go 

raibh maith agat to Mrs Carson and Mary Brady for 

organising this.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The P7 PATH PALS were welcomed to the 

Foundation Stage assembly to teach the children 

more playground games. Our P1 and P2 children 

are looking forward to playing ‘Nana Nana, who’s 

got the banana?’ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This year, each year group will choose                                     

one of 17 Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs) to 

explore every half term according to their topic. 

Our SDGs for this half-term are: 

Primary 1   

               SDG 2: Zero Hunger 

Primary 2 

               SDG 7: Affordable and Clean Energy 

Primary 3 

               SDG 14: Life Under Water 

Primary 4  

               SDG 2: Zero Hunger 

Primary 5 

              SDG 9: Industry, Innovation & Infrastructure 

Primary 6       

               SDG 6: Gender Equality  

Primary 7   

               Sustainable Cities and Communities 

 

School will be closed:  

Monday 26th May- Friday 30th May  

                    (Inclusive) 

 

 

 
Ms Murray delivered a wonderful Emotional 

Literacy lesson, on Fair-trade, to her class and to 

children from our partner school in Nepal. 

 

 

 

 

 

                    
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


